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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
PORT OF NEWPORT 

 

 

 

Eastway Road adjacent to the Island Steel 
site will be a single lane carriageway and 
controlled by traffic lights for approximately 
three weeks commencing 23rd February 2015 
whilst road reconstruction works are in 
progress. 

 
 
 

   
 
Alan Thomas 
Senior Technical Assistant (Civil)  


